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Subject: RE: Emma 8" closure report (2RP-4646)
Date: Friday, April 27, 2018 12:52:00 PM
Attachments: image002.png

RE: Lucid * Emma 8” Steel Line * fAB1806440448 * 2RP-4646
 
Hello all,
 
Upon review of the work done for this location and the closure report sent OCD approves this
release site for backfill and closure.
 
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately
investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water,
human health or the environment. In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of
responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.
 
If you have any questions or concerns, and for notification, please contact Mike Bratcher and/or
myself in the District II Office.
 
 
 
 

Crystal Weaver
Environmental Specialist
OCD – Artesia District II

811 S. 1st Street
Artesia, NM 88210
Office: 575-748-1283 ext. 101
Cell: 575-840-5963
Fax: 575-748-9720
 
 
 

From: Kerry Egan <KEgan@lucid-energy.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 24, 2018 10:39 AM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD
<Crystal.Weaver@state.nm.us>
Cc: Ruben Molina <RMolina@lucid-energy.com>; Heather Patterson
<heather.patterson@soudermiller.com>
Subject: FW: Emma 8" closure report (2RP-4646)
 
Crystal and Mike,
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Good morning. Please find the attached Final C-141 and closure report for the Emma 8” Line release
(2RP-4646). Lucid is requesting backfill and closure approval for the site based off of the completed
remediation work, and sampling data.
 
Please review and let us know if there are any questions regarding this matter.
 
Respectfully,
Kerry Egan
Environmental Compliance Coordinator
 

 
 

201 S. 4th Street
Artesia, NM Office: (575) 810-6021  |  Cell: (575) 513-8988 
Kegan@lucid-energy.com  | www.lucid-energy.com
 
**Please note the updated email address and numbers.
 

From: Heather Patterson [mailto:heather.patterson@soudermiller.com] 
Sent: Thursday, April 19, 2018 7:55 PM
To: Kerry Egan <KEgan@lucid-energy.com>
Cc: Austin Weyant <austin.weyant@soudermiller.com>
Subject: Emma 8" closure report
 
Kerry,
 
Please find the attached closure report for the Emma 8” release.  Let me know if you have
any questions or require any changes to this report.
 
Thanks,
 
Heather Patterson
Staff Scientist
Souder, Miller & Associates
Engineering t Environmental t Surveying
201 Halagueno St
Carlsbad, NM 88220
www.soudermiller.com
(575)200-5343 (mobile)
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